
Request for Applications 2020-01 

           Attachment C 

 

 
 
 

Parent Café Training 
 
Registration and participation in Parent Café training is a separate process from applying for funds to 
implement this model. However, two cohorts of Parent Café trainings will be offered in March 2020 by 
trainers from Be Strong Families, a national organization that partners with organizations to develop 
transformative conversations that nurture the spirit of the family, promote well-being, and prevent 
violence.  
 
Participants may choose to attend either Session #1 or Session #2, consisting of an initial 2-day 
training and a half-day technical assistance session (to be held approximately one month after initial 
training). Both cohort training sessions will be held at First 5 Solano, 3375 Sonoma Blvd, Suite 
30, in Vallejo from 9:00am-5:00pm. The Technical Assistance Support Session will be a half-
day session held approximately one-month later. 
 

Parent Café 
Training 

Day 1 Day 2 Technical Assistance 
Support Session 

Session #1 Monday, March 9 Tuesday, March 10 Wednesday, April 8  
(1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.) 

Session #2 Wednesday, March 11 Thursday, March 12 Thursday, April 9 
(9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.) 

 
 
Individuals interested in participating in a Parent Café training cohort may register via 
Eventbrite. 
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